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Hello Dear Dety Nurfadilah, Wiwiek Mardawiyah Daryanto, Rizky
Octoralie ;

We hope you are doing well.
First of all, thank you for your interest in the international CEO Congress.

The study you sent to the International CEO Social Sciences Congress was evaluated.
Congratulations. We are pleased to inform you that the abstract you have submitted has
now been accepted by the referee committee to be presented at the 5. International
CEO Congress and to be published in congress book with international ISBN. You
are invited to honor the congress that will be held Hybrid mode (optional= online +
on-site participation) on Dec 09-11, 2022.

You should pay the fee to complete the Congress registration process.

Congress Organizing Committee
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